
 

 

Wednesday 21st April 2021 

Hello Everyone! 
It’s been so lovely to see the children after the holidays- they have returned so well, 
walking in with a big smile for their friends and the staff.  

 

We are reading the traditional tale of The Three Billy Goats Gruff.  

At Lillian we will be thinking about the Goats - they were so hungry they decided to 
cross the bridge, even though they knew that a troll was underneath!  

We will be asking the children to recall the story - Who is in the story? What do they 
look like? What do they say? What happened?  

We read the story today and the children were very excited about how the largest 
Billy Goat pushed the troll off the bridge and into the water!  

We decided that the Goats lived happily ever after..but the troll did not.  

Here’s the story to watch at home: 
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https://youtu.be/xNJBzcqjIYw 

 

The story reader makes their voice sound very gruff and growly when they are 
pretending to be a troll - perhaps you and your child could pretend to be a troll 
looking for something or someone tasty when you feel hungry before teatime?  

Goat is the trolls favourite food - ask your child what food they like the best - and 
tell them what your favourite food is too.  

Mmm - that’s making my tummy rumble!  

Take care everyone- stay safe - and please remember to have a chat to us if there’s 
anything that’s a worry or a concern.  

0121 675 3421 - ask to speak to Mrs Appadu.  

Kind regards, 

All the team at Lillian de Lissa 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


